Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting Notes

Community Center

Thursday, August 7th, 2014 -12:45 pm 

The meeting was called to order by Diana Zimmerman, at 12:58pm. Diana, Jean Burnham, Carol Blix, and Town Council liaison Hannah Booth-Watts were in attendance. Mary Bush, Chris Holmes, and Stephanie Leitz were absent, so there was not a quorum. 
•July 10, 2014 Board meeting minutes were moved for approval by Jean, and seconded by Diana.  Diana moved and Jean seconded the motion to approve August Vouchers. Mary Bush signed to approve the vouchers at a later time.
• In the Librarian Report, Carol reported that the Children’s summer reading program had one more session. Several useful topics would be covered in the upcoming national conference for the Association of Small and Rural Libraries in Tacoma September 3rd through 6th. The library temperature has been in the 80s on hot days, so Duncan Cruikshank has arranged for an air conditioning specialist to come and look at the heat pump.

Old Business:

• Need for new Library board member orientation; Diana will talk to Tina Schubert to set it up.
• More discussion took place on the library name and outside signage for near the entrance. The Library will be happy with any name with “Bradley” in it. Carol showed a possible design for lettering on the front door. Carol also showed a drawing for the placement of the Foundation’s Cathlamet Public Library sign from Foundation member Maureen Zacher-Bochius.

• Landscaping –The Women’s club will continue to develop landscaping plans. Duncan can install an outside spigot with a lock for watering. It was also mentioned that Duncan would like to know if a volunteer could paint the back rail. Duncan has paint. Jean Burnham said that she could do the painting. 

•Carol contacted Stone Alexander of ADT security again to ask if they can provide just glass breakage sensors for a smaller fee. He quoted $366 to install them and $39.99 a month for monitoring. Hannah will mention this to the town council. 

•Literacy classes for adults, is one of the topics coming up at the ASRL conference.

•Fire Chief Fred Johnson has not called back about having the Cathlamet Fire Dept. visit for strategic planning. •Make a youth policy and youth services – a conference session is coming up at ASRL. Carol will check to see what Longview Public Library has.

•Link to Boopsie – Carol needs to put an app link on the website.

New Business:
• A Town of Cathlamet deposit box has been placed in front of the old Town Hall door.

• The Community Center will be open (staffed by volunteers) mostly different hours from the library.: Mornings for Seniors (10-noon?), For meetings and classes from noon to 3:00pm, 2-6pm on Mondays, and Tuesdays through Fridays from 4-6pm. Carol should ask her volunteers if we should change library hours to 1-4pm Tuesdays through Saturdays or 2-5pm. And put it on next month’s agenda.

•The next meeting date is Thursday, Sept11th at 12:45 at the Community Center.
Meeting adjourned at 1:49pm.
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